
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

South Toowoomba Hawks are looking for a few extra players for some age groups to make up 

numbers.  There are 3 places available in the U6 age group (children born 2014 or 2015). They are 

also looking for some more U9s to make a third team (children born 2011). 

If your child would like to join the Hawks in 2020, head to 

http://www.southtoowoombahawks.com.au/  to register. 
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